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Senator Stroebel Votes to Cut Taxes for Middle Class Families 

Family making $70,000 a year would receive a $300 tax cut 
 

Madison, WI – Senator Duey Stroebel (R-Cedarburg) released the following statement following 

the Joint Finance Committee’s vote to cut taxes: 

 

Hard working Wisconsinites power our economy and fund state government, so if there is a 

surplus I believe it is common-sense to return that revenue to those who earned it.  The tax cut 

supported by legislative republicans will reduce the middle class tax burden without needlessly 

raising taxes on Wisconsin businesses.   

If you believe we don’t need to endlessly expand state government it’s easy to find the revenue to 

maintain existing tax cuts and programs while continuing to reduce the tax burden on middle 

class tax filers and that’s exactly what this proposal does. 
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